
I'm an Oregon voter from zip code 97302. I'm writing in support of HB 2927, the National 

Popular Vote. The Electoral College is an outdated system created as a compromise between 

those who wanted a popular vote and those who wanted only landed gentlemen to vote, leaving 

us with a system where a select few decide if the masses have voted correctly or not. It unfairly 

gives greater weight to individuals in some states and less to others in a nation that has prided 

itself on "one person, one vote." Instead, people of Wyoming have the weight of THREE votes 

while people in California have only one. Please vote for Oregon to support the National Popular 

Vote. 

 

Karen Bledsoe 

Salem, OR 

 


